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IDE VILLAGE WEBSITE
Introduction
The website is currently owned and managed by the Parish Council , with Andy Swain responsible for uploading and managing content. There are around 750 page views per month from approximately 300 visitors. Normally the majority of our traffic is UK, but there is a steady background from US, Australia and other countries.

It costs around £10.00 a month which is partly off set by 3 local sponsors who each pay £10.00 (we think).

Delivering new content & managing ‘out of date’ content
The website is a valuable space to share news, events and information with the village and beyond.  Weir Meadow and Orchard Committees both have pages at the moment – although the information they contain is limited only to minutes.

We both feel that there is an opportunity here for more information eg. pictures of the Orchard, news of visits to other similar projects, coverage of the Remembrance Rugby match on Weir Meadow etc  but we need to consider how that is managed. Andy has  established that we can create users on the site with permission only to edit specific pages. These limited users cannot post to the news page or modify pages other than their own. We can also choose if these users are allowed to post to the news page.

We might also want to consider if other groups want to have their own pages – eg the Art Group, the Growers, Community Shop  etc.

We do need to consider training (if we are asking people to be responsible for uploading content); taste and decency (we are still publishing the pages and any content would be our responsibility) and GDPR.

Other issues
Is there a legal requirement to post minutes of meetings and keep them up indefinitely? 

Andy also recently offered up an online survey for the village plan feedback. This was linked on the plan page, but unfortunately has attracted only two test responses,  a spam message selling drugs and another selling business advertising services. This is a disappointing result and we have removed the survey.

Next Steps
This report is intended to start a discussion about what we want from the website. We suggest that following this, we submit recommendations to the Parish Council for consideration at the next meeting in January 2019.

Mark Thomas and Andy Swain, 13 Nov 2018 
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